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As another week of remote learning comes to an end, I want to say another big thank you! Thank you for your continued support with 

helping your child to engage in their live sessions and with work uploaded to Seesaw.  We are still very much in the early stages of our 

remote learning journey and are tweaking and refining things as we go along.   

We know that whenever technology is used that there will be glitches. Some of which are beyond our control.  Please do not worry if 

you are unable to log on to a live session.  There is no need to ring the office to let them know. A message to the teacher via Seesaw, 

after the live session, should you wish to do so, will suffice.  Please be aware that teachers are not able to respond to messages as 

quickly when they are in school especially when they are holding live sessions.  

Thank you again for all your positive feedback that you have taken the time to share with us this week.  It is very much appreciated 

and acknowledges the hard work of all the staff who are working harder than ever before, going above and beyond in their roles. 

Teachers carefully plan work for all areas of the curriculum that are appropriate to the age group of your child. Please continue to en-

gage in as much of the learning as your circumstances allow. We love seeing what you have been doing so please continue to share 

your work and pictures with us. 

Mrs Dumpleton 

     Celebration Assembly  

It has been lovely to see so many of you joining us for celebration assembly on a Friday afternoon.    

Every week we will be sharing the children’s learning both at home and those is school.  We will 

also be celebrating successes such as our ‘Stondon Superstar’ and ‘Exciting      

writer.’  We would love to hear from our grown ups at home too.  If you would like to nominate your child for 

a superstar award or values leaf then please get in touch you can either in to Mrs Greenman in the school 

office or contact your child’s teacher via SeeSaw.   

From time to time we may contact 

you via phone, just to check in and see 

how you are doing.  Sometimes these 

calls could come from a withheld 

number.  We understand not every-

one answers these calls 

but if we leave you a 

message please call us 

back.  It’s   nothing to 

worry about, its just 

because we care! 

We are very lucky at Stondon Lower that we have amazing 

Parents.  This week one of our Parents has kindly donated 

to us brand new note pads, pencils, pencil sharpeners,     

rubbers , ruler and pencil cases.  If you are running low on          

stationary or your child needs a little boost to help them 

with their remote learning then next week outside the main 

front door we will have some stationary available for       

families to come and collect when out on their daily walk.  

We also have still have some white boards and pens available to assist with the live    

sessions these will also be outside if you need them.  We hope that some of you will be 

able to make use of this incredibly kind gesture.  

     Useful links 

Here is a great link to some PE ideas that you could try at home next week.  Let us know how you 

get on. 

https://www.afpe.org.uk/physical-education/thisispe-supporting-parents-to-teach-pe-at-home/ 


